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May 8, 2009

C. Jeremiah Ryan, PhD
President

Bergen Community College
400 Paramus Road
Paramus, NJ 07652-1595

Dear Dr. Ryan:

This letter is to inform you that, based upon the receipt of the Progress
Report submitted by March 1, 2009, the Medical Assisting Education
Review Board [MAERB] has maintained the Continuing
Accreditation, with the next comprehensive review to occur no later
than April 2018, for the Associate Degree Medical Assistant Program
at Bergen Community College in Paramus, New Jersey.

The accreditation standards are established by the Medical Assisting
Education Review Board [MAERB] and the Commission on
Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs [CAAHEP].

The MAERB recognizes you and your colleagues for your commitment
to continuous quality improvement in medical assistant education, as
demonstrated by your participation in program accreditation.

Sincerely,

(hosy 0. (e 20t

Judy A. Jondahl, MS, RN
MAERB Director of Accreditation

cc:. Susan Barnard, Dean of Health Professions
Steven W. Toth, MS, RMA, Medical Assisting Program Director
Eugenia M. Fulcher, EdD, BSN, RN, CMA (AAMA), MAERB Chair
Joyce M. Hardee, CMA-A (AAMA), MAERB Vice Chair
Donald A. Balasa, JD, MBA, Executive Director



